
Comment for planning application 22/03868/OUT
Application Number 22/03868/OUT

Location Land West Adj To Salt Way And West Of Bloxham Road Banbury

Proposal Development of up to 65 homes including open space provision, parking, landscaping,
drainage and associated works, with All Matters Reserved (appearance, landscaping, layout
and scale) except for Access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Mr and Mrs Gill

Address 4 Anstee Close,Banbury,OX16 9ZW

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Grave concerns regarding the access to the development.  Tyrell road is the ONLY vehicular 
access to the part constructed Redrow development. Already there are issues with regards 
to parking, the road becoming obstructed and the condition of the road .  
On numerous occasions it has proved difficult to proceed to and from our property. Due to 
parked vehicles and the very large number of deliveries to private dwellings and to the site it 
proves impossible to pass. As this is the ONLY access should there be an emergency neither 
ambulances or fire engines could gain entry. On the original plan there is an area marked 
"possible future access" further along Bloxham Road.IS THIS THe CASE?  
If not then we VERY STRONGLY OBJECT to any further increase in traffic due to further 
development and delay in the current road being completed and the pot holes and ramps 
remaining and deteriorating further. 
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